
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

     Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

March 22nd 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Online Safety 

Supporting children and young with SEND online | Internet Matters 

Internet Matters have a great range of guides and advice hubs available for parents of 

neurodivergent children including connecting and sharing online, online gaming and more.  

 

 You can access all the guides HERE. 

Thankyou 

Last week raised £100 for Comic Relief. Alan has sent off our donation. A big thank you once 

again for your contributions.  

Community Learning 

A group of Year 9 pupils visited the Globe Theatre this week to see Romeo and Juliet. Everyone 

enjoyed the performance.  

 

https://www.internetmatters.org/inclusive-digital-safety/advice-for-parents-and-carers/supporting-children-with-send/
https://esafety-adviser.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cbd59b76f0e1ad9db768db345&id=8b3562f758&e=d76f721cc1


 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
      

4W visited the EY Foundation. They took part in an Employability Workshop. They developed 

their interview skills and accessed external career guidance.    

3M visited The Coffee Shop at The Park College. They were learning about food preparation in 

their cooking lessons with Flora. They were also able to use money in great context. The staff at 

the café contacted me to say how much they enjoyed having the students visit.  

   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
      

Personal Development: the enrichment programme 

We offer a rich curriculum and make sure all our pupils access as many opportunities as 

possible. We change them each term to make sure each class has access to a broad a range of 

enrichment activities as possible.  

This term 3F and Rye class have been swimming at Crystal Palace. They have all done well but 

it is now time for others to have their turn. We will be writing to you next week if your child will be 

swimming in the summer term.  

The dance, karate and yoga session may also change for some children. We will share any 

updated timetable with you after the holidays.  

Thanks to all of you who attended our Dance Showcase sessions this week. It was good to see 

you there.  

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
      

Saturday Sports Club 

One of our parents has launched a GoFundMe campaign to save the Saturday sports club. 

Click the link if you want to contribute.  

 

 

Save the SEND Saturday Sports Club for Disabled, organized by Lauren Mitchell 

gofund.me 

 

End of term 

Thursday March 28th is the last day of the spring term. School will close at the regular time.  

The new term starts on Tuesday April 16th.  

Have a good weekend,   

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher  

https://gofund.me/34759bd8
https://gofund.me/34759bd8

